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Non-Profit Monterey County Film Commission to benefit Feb. 6 
at Ami Carmel’s “Sip, Savor, Shop and Support” event 

 
 
(Monterey, CA –Jan. 19, 2023) – The Ami Carmel Lifestyle Boutique is putting the fun in 
a fundraiser for the nonprofit Monterey County Film Commission on Feb. 6, 2023 that 
includes shopping and a wine tasting party at the boutique. 
 
Store owner Annee Martin is donating 20 percent of the shop’s gross sales that Monday 
to MCFC as part of her “Sip, Savor, Shop & Support a Cause” campaign benefiting a 
variety of local nonprofits throughout the year.  
 
The extended open hours on Feb. 6 are 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. at the Carmel-by-the-Sea 
location on the northwest corner of Mission and 8th Street, near the Carmel Post Office. 
 
“My vision for Ami Carmel is to have it relate to the community and support nonprofits 
and volunteers that do good for this area,” said Martin. “I believe that if you do good, 
good comes back to you and that’s what I want to put out to our community and the 
world.” 
 
In addition, Monterey County Film Commission “Reel Friends” supporters will receive a 
20% discount on purchases at the boutique throughout the month of February.  Please 
RSVP to event at ami.carmel.ami@gmail.com. 
 
For more information, contact the Monterey County Film Commission at 831-646-0910 
or email info@filmmonterey.org.  
 

# # # 
 

The Monterey County Film Commission is a nonprofit organization, created by and funded in part  
by the Monterey County Board of Supervisors. Its mission is to inspire and facilitate film  
and media production throughout Monterey County, creating positive economic impact.  
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